
Cedar County Emergency Management Commission  
1410 Cedar Street 
Tipton, IA 52772 
(563) 886-3355 

 
The Public Hearing for the amendment to the 2020 – 2021 budget of the Cedar County 
Emergency Management Commission was called to order at 6:41pm on Thursday, June 10, 
2021 by EMA Commission Vice-Chair Warren Wethington.  Those attending in person included 
Warren Wethington, Cedar County Sheriff; Steve Agne, Cedar County Board of Supervisors; 
Bryan Carney, Mayor of Tipton; Joe Sparks, Mayor of Bennett; Jodi Freet, Cedar County EMA; 
Sue Hall, Press. Those attending via electronic meeting were Roger Laughlin, Mayor of West 
Branch; Jill Cinkovich, Mayor of Lowden. 
 
Roll call was conducted by voice response.  
 
Supervisor Agne made a motion to approve the agenda; motion seconded by Mayor 
Sparks/Bennett. Motion carried.  
 
Chair Bell read the purpose of the public hearing: The Emergency Management Commission of 
Cedar County is conducting a public hearing for the purpose of amending the current budget 
for the fiscal year ending June 30, 2021. There will be no increase in taxes. Any residents or 
taxpayers will be heard for or against the proposed amendment at the time and place specified 
above. A detailed statement additional receipts, cash balances on hand at the close of the 
preceding fiscal year, and proposed disbursements, both past and anticipated, will be available 
at the hearing.  
 
Director Freet advised the amendment is to allow for COVID-19 response expenses. She further 
advised the Service Board that there were no objections on record.  
 
There were no questions regarding the budget amendment.  
 
Mayor Sparks/Bennett made a motion to adopt the budget amendment; motion seconded by 
Supervisor Agne. Motion carried.  
 
Vice Chair Wethington announced the next meeting will be held on July 8, 2021 at 7:00pm. 
 



Mayor Sparks/Bennett made a motion to adjourn; motion seconded by Supervisor Agne. 
Motion carried.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 6:48pm 
 


